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Mexican and Chilean officials meet to discuss their relations in regards to the Cuban
crisis situation.
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EMBASSY OF CHILE

MEXICO

PRIVATE FOR MR. UNDERSECRETARY
DON JOSE GOROSTIZA.-

1. Chile wishes to emphasize with Mexico, with respect to the Cuban case, the
exchange of information and to coordinate, if possible, the future action of both
Governments.

2. In consideration of the new events in Cuba, that mean the implicit acceptance of
Prime Minister Khrushchev, of the USSR, of the installation in Cuba of eminently
offensive weapons and the presence of Russian elements [i.e., people-trans.] for their
military use, strong sectors of Chilean public opinion deem that the Cuban problem
will suffer a change in interpretation that will merit a modification of Chile's position
with regards to the matter.

3. In addition to communicating these facts to the Mexican Foreign Ministry, the
Chilean Government would be greatly indebted if you could give your points of view
about the specific matter.
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Mexico City, 31 October 1962



